

## St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



**Head Teacher:** Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr. G. Moorhouse

14th September 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

As you are aware, your child will be completing Food and Nutrition lessons as part of their Key Stage 3 curriculum. Food lessons involve a practical element which means your child will be cooking at various points throughout the academic year.

As you may be aware, under normal circumstances, pupils would provide their ingredients and make a small contribution to other ingredients which have been provided by the school. Due to the changes brought on by COVID-19 and other issues, we are acutely aware that the current climate can make it extremely difficult for some people to visit the shops and ingredients are often scarce.

As a result, the school will provide the majority of ingredients to enable your child to partake in food lessons. The cost for this year is £6, this payment can be made via parent pay. Please use the 'food ingredients' tab. Money must be paid by Friday 1st October.

Although your child may not partake in food lessons this term, they will spend a full term in food this academic year, therefore payment is required in advance for all children.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, they will receive funding for the subject.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs. V Mansueto

Head of Food and Nutrition

















